
 
 

 
 

 Jones Hill  Date:    05/08/16      0438 051 962 Service Name: Phone:

 
What we did last fortnight! 
The children were excited to receive some more new items, the marble run was hands down the 
winner of the afternoon when it arrived.  They all sat down together and built the run and raced the 
marbles down the run.   
We went under the sea and looked at different animals during the week.  Sharks, Puffer fish, sea 
turtles, seahorses and octopi.  We looked up facts about these animals which really interested the 
children and the children had laughs as they puffed up and pretended to be puffer fish.   
Traveling to Japan was fun as the children learnt how to count to 10 in Japanese, made carp kites 
which the children enjoyed flying while outside.   The ninjas the children cheated was their 
favourite activity of the week.   
We have been trying out new recipes from our healthy cookbook.  Peach upside down cake, 
damper, apple chips. Making dip amongst other food items.   
Sports is enjoyed on a daily basis inside and outside playing dodgeball, soccer, touch as well as 
tag, races, and helicopter.  Reading, building castles using the straw and connectors, playing 
outside, home corner and cars. 
 

                     
              
 
What we have planned for the next fortnight! 
In the next fortnight we will be keeping up with what is happening at the Rio Olympics and creating 
some artwork to display in the hall, having a lego building competition and also travelling to Paris 
as the children want to learn more about our world.  Other activities which will include, physical 
activities, drawing, painting, baking, soccer, group games, helicopter, skipping, ball games time on 
the oval and the fort.  Board games, puzzles, lego, and recycled construction are a few other items 
we have on offer during the fortnight. 
 
Words from some of the children attending the service! 



 
 

 
 

Shelby – making Ninjas were my favourite activity  
Savanna – The seahorses we made look beautiful on the wall 
Cooper. H – The 3D shark was had to put together but we did it by working as a team 
Jack – I really enjoyed learning to count to 10 in Japanese 
 
 
We offer homework club if you would like to have your child/ren do it at after school care. 
 

Important Notices: 
Please remember to bring your hats so that we can go outside to play. 

 

Donations Welcomed:  

 Dolls, cars or other toys in good condition that are needing a new home.   

 Button up shirts that we can turn into art aprons 
 

Thank you 

Vesna 

 

How to enrol in our program: 
Registration is easy!  Simply go to our website www.campaustralia.com.au and register for an account.  

Your account will go live immediately and you can even create your own bookings online.  If you need a 

little more support you can also contact our customer service team on 1300 105 343. 

 . 

What to do if your child is absent from After School Care: 
Please remember parents if your child/ren are going to be absent from the service or have gone home sick 

please call customer service on 1300 105 343 or the service on 0438 051 962 or you can drop us an email 

our address is qldjoneshill@oschcampaustralia.com.au we check our emails daily. 

 

Service Fees and Times 
Fees include breakfast for BSC and Afternoon Tea for ASC 
 

Service Opening hours Full Fee Out Of Pocket Casual Booking 

Before Care 6.30 AM to 9.00 AM $13.00 $2.26 - $6.50 Add $5 

After Care 3.00 PM to 6:00 PM $17.00 $3.41 - $8.50 Add $5 

 

http://www.campaustralia.com.au/

